
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Oldfield School Prospectus Pack 
 
You may be aware that this year, unfortunately, we cannot offer you the usual experience of visiting 
Oldfield during our open events and giving you the chance to look around the school.  I do hope, 
however, that you will get a sense of what life is like at Oldfield through our enclosed prospectus and 
example of our newsletter, that regularly goes out to parents throughout the year. 
 
Furthermore, there will also be the opportunity to view our school through our virtual open evening; 
a series of videos enabling you to hear from me, the Headteacher, meet some of our students and 
staff and hear some of the questions and answers posed by parents.  These will be available on our 
website from Friday 25th September 2020. 
 
I wish we could welcome you onto the site to experience our school, we are proud of what our 
students and staff have to offer, but hopefully our prospectus and the virtual open evening tours will 
go some way to giving you an insight.   
 
If you do have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at enquiries@oldfieldschool.com 
and we will endeavor to answer any queries and help you to get the full picture of life at Oldfield 
School. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Steven Mackay 
Headteacher 
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